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Interagency Aviation Training Subcommittee (IATS) 
Request for Change 

Requestor: (check applicable boxes) 

BIA BLM BOEM FWS BOR 

BSEE FWS NPS NSF OAS 

States USFS USGS NWCG Committee Other 

Contact  Information:  

Name:  

Agency:  

Home Unit:  

Contact #:   

Email:   

Date Submitted:   

Describe the Proposed Change*  (Provide a concise description):  

Description  of the Issue/Reason for Change*  (Concise overview and background):  

Systems Affected by Change*  (i.e.,  IAT Website,  IAT Guide,  Policy):  

For IATS  Use Only  

IATS  Tracking #:  

Approval:  

�  roved  � App  Not Approved  �  Pending  

Date:  Name: 

Rationale:  

*Attach any supporting documentation that may help to further explain the requested change. 

Completed form should be sent to your bureau IATS member and the IATS Chair. IATS Roster link 

Feb 2018 

https://www.nwcg.gov/committees/interagency-aviation-training-subcommittee/roster
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	Contact Information Name Agency Home Unit Contact  Email Date Submitted: DOI/NPS

	Home Unit: Mount Ranier N.P.
	Contact: 360-569-6222
	Email: glenn_kessler@nps.gov
	Date Submitted: 2/6/18
	Describe the Proposed Change Provide a concise description: To better match title of courses to actual contents and avoid confusion, I suggest we change:
A-104 title from "Overview of Aircraft Capabilities and Limitations" to "Overview of Aircraft Categories and Capabilities", and
A-204 title from "Aircraft Capabilities and Limitations" to "Aircraft Aerodynamics, Performance and Limitations"  
Course descriptions would change accordingly.
Consider combining the two courses at next revision date. 
	Description of the IssueReason for Change Concise overview and background: The course titles of A-104 and A-204 do not accurately reflect the course content.  Making a change of titles seems logical.
There is a 25% redundancy of course content between A-104 and A-204 which could be eliminated if the courses were combined. There two courses feed and compliment each other if taken in sequence, so there is not overarching need to combine them. More info on specification of course and content can be found in the following google doc:
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1s0fWb7qgl3mtlqhiW-Z5JdL9M_TFXHUWeAb1S6ECCTA/edit#gid=0
	Systems Affected by Change ie IAT Website IAT Guide Policy: If A-104 & A-204 course titles were changed, this would require many changes:  essentially, every place the course title is written including IAT Website, IAT Guide, Policy
If courses are combined, even more changes would be necessary.
	Approved: Off
	Not Approved: On
	Pending: Off
	Date: 3/28/18
	Name: Kirk Rothwell IATS Chair
	Rationale: Although a valid concern, not a high priority based on other workload.
	Contact Name: Glenn Kessler
	iats tracking #: 18-01


